July 4™, Independence Day, AST Complex will be closed. No lunches will be served or delivered

July 9, we will be going to the ZOO!!! A sign-up sheet will be at each site on July 1* and homebound if
you can attend please let your driver know- keep in mind the weather may be hot and we will not have a
handicap vehicle. Water, Gatorade and a sack lunch will be provided to those who attend but you are
more than welcome to bring your own lunch or buy your own lunch. Homebound will get a sack lunch
on Monday, July 8™ More details as we get closer to the date

No bingo for the month of July

We hope all of you have a safe, smart and wonderful summer with your family and friends. Drink your
water, use sunscreen, buckle up, charge your phone, and take pictures of your love ones. WATCH out
for those critters out there and in the house!!

Any concerns or question please feel free to contact us at 405-275-4030 ext. 6227



